Jakarta, 11 December 2012

No.: 25 /PDVN/2012

The Vietnam Permanent Mission to ASEAN presents its compliments
to, Secretary-General of ASEAN, and with reference to the ASEAN
Agreement on Customs, done on 30 March 2012 in Phnom Penh, Cambodia,
has the honor to inform the latter that the Government of the Socialist
Republic of Vietnam has approved this Agreement and completed its internal
procedures for the entry into force in accordance with Article 63 thereof.

It would be highly appreciated to receive from Your Excellency the
notification on the date of the entry into force of the above-mentioned
Agreement for Vietnam.

The Vietnam Permanent Mission to ASEAN avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to H.E. Dr. Surin Pitsuwan the assurances of its highest

consideration.?/

The ASEAN Secretariat
Jakarta
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MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
SOCIALIST REPUBLIC OF VIET NAM

No.339 /BNG-LPQT

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Socialist Republic of Viet Nam
presents its compiiments to H.E. Mr. Surin Pitsuwan, Secretary - General of
ASEAN and with reference to the ASEAN Agreement on Customs, done at
Phnom Penh, on 30 March 2012, has the honor to inform the latter as follows:

The Government of the Socialist Republic of Viet Nam has approved this
Agreement. Viet Nam has therefore completed its internal procedures for the
entry into force of this Agreement, in accordance with Article 63 thereof.

The Ministry would like to receive from His Excellency a notification of
the receipt of this Note and the date of the entry into force of the Agreement for
Viet Nam.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Socialist Republic of Viet Nam
avails itself of this opportunity to renew to H.E. Mr. Surin Pitsuwan, Secretary -
General of ASEAN the assurances of its highest consideration. j,,,,-

Ha Noi, 05 December 2012
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H.E. Mr. Surin Pitsuwan
Secretary - General of ASEAN
JAKARTA, INDONESIA



